
 	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  

Will you help us make this unique collaboration possible? 
There are a number of ways to contribute... 
 
WHO: CHRCH Project Space will bring together the Hudson Valley Community with award-
winning artist and filmmaker Barbara Hammer. 
 
WHAT: The idea is for select artists from our area to manipulate snippets from Barbara 
Hammer's extensive film archive to create a new work of art that will emerge in CHRCH Project 
Space for all to engage. 
 
WHEN: August 2015 is when this residency will culminate in a multi-media show. A specific 
date for the event will be scheduled by the end of July 2015. 
 
HOW: In order to make this collaboration a reality, we are crowdfunding up to $5,000 for 
equipment, expertise, printing resources, and installation materials. We are asking you to help 
by doing one or more of the following: 
 
1. Watch the video and share our story via Facebook, Twitter, or your social network of choice. 
2. Donate to help us reach our goal of $5,000 by visiting www.chrchprojectspace.org. 
3. Participate in the event in August. 
 
WHERE: CHRCH Project Space in Cottekill, NY. 
 
WHY: We are honored as a community to collaborate with Barbara Hammer to produce a new 
piece using raw footage from her comprehensive filmography. CHRCH Project Space has co-
created a variety of interactive experiences in partnership with Women’s Studio Workshop and 
SUNY Ulster Arts.  At CHRCH, we are not just providing space for artists, but a unique 
experience of art for our community. An opportunity to interface and engage with artists who 
present intelligent and approachable works you don’t often find in a gallery setting. 

 
Award-winning artist and filmmaker Barbara 
Hammer and the Hudson Valley community 
will collaborate on 'A Place Called Hope' at 
CHRCH Project Space in August 2015. 


